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INTRODUCTION 

Our world and our teaching/learning world has been turned upside-down in the last few weeks. As we work 

through the growing number of changes, your patience and understanding is greatly appreciated. Our goal is to 

help students stay in the mindset of learning during this uncertain time. We realize transitioning to remote 

learning will have its challenges but we are committed to working through each one together.      

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday, April 13th  Teaching & Learning Resumes Check websites and listen to broadcast for more 
information 

Monday, April 13th Distribution of student lunch bags Various locations, 10 am -11 am 

 

Prior to Spring Break- March 23- April 10 

All students were given work to complete. This was either given in packet form or through Google 

Classroom (on the Chromebook). Teachers are collecting this work. It can be turned in through Google 

Classroom, DOJO, sending a picture of it, also principals will communicate more information about 

dropping off packets of work.  

After Spring Break- Beginning April 13th 

We will begin our Remote Learning Plan. Students are responsible for school work assigned.  

 

REMOTE LEARNING- CONTENT DELIVERY 

It is important to keep a normal learning schedule as much as possible in this uncertain time. Beginning on 

Monday, April 13, 2020, students will begin to login to their Google classroom(s) for Remote Learning content 

and assignments. Teachers will work diligently each week to post content (including instructions, assignments 

and learning materials), monitor students' digital presence, and provide feedback on assignments. 

Assignments will be posted Monday by 9:00 AM for the week and due that Sunday by 11:59 PM. Additionally, 

teachers may offer “Google Meet” sessions that allow students the opportunity to connect (in real-time) with 

teachers for support.  Preschool students will be given an “At Home Learning Packet”. 

 

GENERAL COMMUNICATION 

            Students are encouraged to connect with teachers through Google Classroom, Class DOJO and/or email to 

ask questions, clarify assignment details, or to seek other general support. Teachers want to hear from you!  If 
parents have questions regarding student assignments, please directly email the teacher for guidance and 

support (e.g., firstinitiallastname@barbertonschools.org).   
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